Senator Frederick
SUBCOMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION

HB 5007
Board of Chiropractic Examiners

HB 5007 is the budget bill for the Board of Chiropractic Examiners. The seven-member
consumer protection and licensing board regulates the practice of Doctors of Chiropractic

and Certified Chiropractic Assistants.

The Subcommittee recommends a budget of $2,301,011 Other Funds which includes six
positions comprising 5.10 FTE. This budget represents a 13.5% increase from the 2017-19

legislatively approved budget and a 3.5% change from the 2019-21 current service level.

The budget includes expenditure limitation for the reclassification of the executive
director as well as one-time limitation for the implementation of a new licensing

database.

The Subcommittee also recommends adoption of the Key Performance Measures as

presented.

The Education Subcommittee recommends HB 5007 be amended by the =1 amendment

and be reported out do pass, as amended.
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